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Luke 19:1-10 

Our story this week has been about reaching out to those people who have made wrong 
choices or decisions. Can problems be talked through and resolved? Can the person change 

their ways and make up for what they have done? 

 

Hedgehogs -  Have been learning about ‘doubles’ in their maths tasks. What 
can you double over the weekend? 

Foxes  - Really enjoyed listening to the humanist speaker on Tuesday after-
noon. They had some very deep thinking questions which made everyone pon-

der.  

Squirrels - Have been learning about the different 
types of mountains which Miss Nel and the class have 
put actions to them. Ask your child at home to show 

you some.  

Badgers -  Have been enjoying their outdoor team 
building physical education lessons. They have had to 

work together and listen to each other's 
ideas.  

After School Club—Have been enjoying 
animal balloon modelling, mask making and 
hide & seek this week. Next week’s theme 

is back in time. 



 

 

6th February 2024 

 

Message this year is: 

“Inspiring change? Making a difference, managing influence and navigating change online”. 

The children will be taking part in different activities linked to this year’s theme.  

 

Road Crossing Patrol Vacancy 

We are please to advise that we have released a new advert containing the vacancy for the 
SCP position at your school. 
  
Information and applications can be received by following the link below: 
  
https://recruitmenthub.solutions/members/modules/job/detail.php?record=9775  

We are still on the search for a crossing patrol.  This position is through Kent 
County Council. It is 30mins in the morning and 30mins in the afternoon.  

Morning 8:30 - 9:00 

Afternoon 3:15 - 3:45 

If you know anyone that would be interested I am happy to talk 
through the role and help with the application from KCC. It would 
be great to have a crossing patrol back in place to keep us all safe 
getting to and from school.  

The Year 6 went to the homeless centre in Maidstone last week to donate 
clothes and food. Please take a look at the website 

https://www.homelesscare.org.uk/ 

 

We also donated money to buy two tents for 
the porchlight charity.  

https://www.porchlight.org.uk/ 

https://recruitmenthub.solutions/members/modules/job/detail.php?record=9775


 

 
Christian Vision and Values 

Hedgehogs—  Charlie (Respect) 

Foxes— Dolly (Empathy) 

Squirrels— Zara (Respect) 

Badgers — Mohamed (Empathy and Resilience) 

PROUD awards 

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem and confi-
dence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for each letter of the word 
PROUD.  

P - Pleasure in work 
R - Respect in work 
O - Organised in work 
U - Unique in work 
D - Distinction 

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put 
these on their bags or on their school jumpers. 

This week’s PROUD winners are: Jude G, Sophia M, Dolly, Teddy L, Alexandra, Ala-
na, George Y, Lulu, Laycie, Amos and Ayshe 

A massive well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs—  Connie 

Foxes—  Caleb 

Squirrels— Aylin 

Badgers— Ronnie G 



Future Dates: 

6th February—Badger Class to Leeds Castle 

6th February—Safer Internet Day 

9th February—Year 6 Bell Ringing 

9th February—Term 3 ends 

19th February—Inset Day—no children in school 

20th February—Term 4 starts for children 

8th March—World Book Day—wear pyjamas or dress up as a 
book character 

14th March—Easter Disco—more information to follow 

25th March—Holi Colour / bubble run—more information to follow 

28th March—End of Term 4 

   

 

Message from Miss Liddicoat - Active Leader for Aspire 

Calling all sporting superstars! 

 

We are very aware that many of our children take part in 

sporting activities outside of school time. This is something 

we want to celebrate and encourage. Whether you attend 

a boxing club, swim, dance, ice skate or have golf lessons, 

we want to know about all of it! 

 

If you would like to share your sporting achievement, 

please send in a picture to the school office that we can use for a whole school display. Pic-

tures should be no bigger than half an A4 size. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week is National Children's Mental Health Week with Place2Be, where the theme is: 
My Voice Matters!   https://www.place2be.org.uk 

If you can spend 5/10 mins just talking to / listening to your child it makes a big differ-
ence in the fast pace of life that we all live in! 


